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Newsletter:  4th November 2022              Issue: 8 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Phonics Workshop (Rec), D&T Unit (Y3), 
Parent Consultation Evenings (Rec – Y6), Teddy Bears Picnic (Rec), Gymnastics Event (Rec), 
Christmas Card Deadline Extension 

Dear all 

We very much hope that you all had a lovely and restful half term break – despite the 

rain! The break in the rainy weather today has been a most welcome relief for us all and 

a nice way to end our first week back at school. The children have been busy getting 

straight back into their learning this week. On Wednesday this week, thanks to many 

staff but especially Mrs Tracey Chamberlain (Phonics and Reading lead teacher) we led a 

successful phonics parent workshop for the Reception parents. It was so lovely to have 

so many parents attend; the children loved having their parents join in with story time at 

the end of the day! 

https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/phonics_workshop_for_reception_parents/6

28234 

A polite reminder that children need a coat with them in school every day, particularly 

now the weather is getting cooler.  

We hope that you all have an enjoyable weekend and look forward to seeing everybody 

on Monday. 

 

 ATTENDANCE  

 

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE 96.1%  

(CLASS 5K) 

WELL DONE 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

93.7% 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES THIS WEEK: 
 

 

Wednesday 9th November  

2.15pm:  Phonics Workshop for Y1 Parents 

 

 

Thursday 10th & Friday 11th November 

Y5 Residential to Woodrow High House 

 

 

Friday 11th November - 9.30am 

Y6 Heights & Weights Screening 
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PARENT ZONE 

Fruit & Milk: 
Please help yourself to any unused fruit or milk which will be put out 
on a table by the Quad gate every Friday at the end of the school day.  
 
Lost Property: 
Please help yourself to any unclaimed lost property which will be 
periodically put out on a table by the Quad gate.  

 

Parent & Carer Advice Sessions for Early Years Children 

https://www.buckshealthcare.nhs.uk/cyp/therapy/speech-and-language-

therapy/speech-and-language-therapy-virtual-advice-sessions/ 

Speech and language therapy virtual advice sessions 

We offer 30-minute online or telephone sessions with one of our 

therapists to discuss your concerns, gain information around 

development and support with advice and next steps tailored to your 

child’s needs. The sessions are for parents and carers only. Please do 

not include your child in this session. 

To request a session call 01296 838000 and choose option 4 

or email Buc-tr.cyptherapies@nhs.net with ‘advice session’ in the 

email subject. 

Free Family Learning Courses 

Buckinghamshire Council is running free courses to help parents and 

carers support children with their learning.  See the flyers below for 

more information. 
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